Senate Energy and Natural Resources
Committee-

South Dakota land owners should be
proud as their governing officials truly care
about constitutional rights and both
senate and house have passed a bill to
prevent eminent domain, just needs
govenors signature. Also, they have
passed a bill that would block carbon
pipelines until new federal safety rules are
finalized. I'm ashamed of ND! Sadly, there
are many of our governing officials are
ignoring us, the taxpayers, and
landowners, even though they are being
paid to represent us with our tax dollars!!
They don't care about our safety or our
constitutional rights being violated with
eminent domain. Its all about the almighty




dollar and no safety concerns if a rupture
in the pipeline occurs and all the people in
Bismarck and surrounding areas die in a
matter of a couple minutes! It seems our
government is bought and paid for by
Blackrock and all the entities behind
Summit, including foreign countries! We
have no guarantee or assurances of safety,
eminent domain, how it could pollute our
water or anything. I'm a 4th generation
land owner and my ancestors would be
shocked and ashamed of what is going on
here in our state and it is all at the
taxpayers expense!

| STRONGLY ENCOURAGE you to vote NO
on HCR 3016. We need to think of future
generations and protect our health, land,
water, and our constitutional rights!




